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Macmillan Coffee Afternoon Friday 25th September 2020  

  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers   
  
We are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon on Friday the 25th September. Due to the 
Coronavirus restrictions in place this year, we are unfortunately unable to have visitors in school. 
Instead, the students are going to be spending the afternoon looking at what the Macmillan charity 
does and have lots of fun activities and challenges in their own forms. 

On the day, the students will be dressing up with the theme ‘dress up, dress down, dress fancy’. 
Cakes and drinks will be provided and we are asking for donations of £2.00. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
N.Booth 
Student Council 
 
 
 
 


